
Avista Corporation 
1411 East Mission, P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane, Washington 99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 

December 6, 2021 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket Nos. UE-210826 and UG-210827 – Avista Utilities 2022-2023 Biennial 
Conservation Plan Replacement Pages 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

On November 1, 2021, Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company) filed its 2022-2023 

Biennial Conservation Plan (BCP or Plan). Since that time, it has been brought the Company’s 

attention that the Washington Two-Year Planning Summary, Appendix A to the Plan,1 included 

incorrect calculations for the combined electric and gas budgets contained within the table. As 

such, the Company hereby submits replacement pages for Appendix A. These changes have no 

impact on the remainder of the Plan, as the errors were exclusive to only this table.  

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Ryan Finesilver, Planning 

and Implementation Manager, Energy Efficiency, at (509) 495-4973. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Shawn Bonfield 

Shawn Bonfield 
Sr. Manager Regulatory Policy & Strategy 

Cc: Avista Advisory Group 

1 See pages 22-23 of the BCP. 
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